LGBT Classes Now Are Mandatory for
Elementary School Children in California
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California soon will be using textbooks that present LGBT themes in an “inclusive and
respectful” manner. These courses, which are mandatory, will begin with second-graders
and continue throughout the educational experience. Text-book publishers are scrambling
to include as many historical figures as possible about whom there has been LGBT
speculation. [Continuous and focused speculation on this issue, especially when when
presented in school and associated with historical figures, will encourage children to
see LGBT as the new American role model. This is not an unintended consequence.] -GEG
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